
Notice of Withdrawal of Obsolete Telecom 

Services 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Customer Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you about an important update 

regarding the telecom services that you currently utilize. 

As part of our commitment to providing you with the best technology and services, we have 

made the decision to withdraw certain obsolete telecom services that are no longer compatible 

with our current infrastructure. These changes will allow us to enhance service quality, improve 

performance, and better meet your needs. 

The specific services being withdrawn are: 

• [Service Name 1] 

• [Service Name 2] 

• [Service Name 3] 

The last date for these services will be [Last Service Date]. We encourage you to transition to our 

newer solutions, which offer improved features and performance. Our customer support team is 

available to assist you in this process. 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support. Should you have any questions, please 

do not hesitate to reach out to us. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Company Name] 

[Contact Information] 


